
WARREN/ALVARADO/OSLO PUBLIC SCHOOL EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
June 7, 2023 

 
A meeting of the Warren/Alvarado/Oslo (WAO) Public School Education Foundation was held at the 
Warren/Alvarado/Oslo High Multi-Purpose Room on June 7, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.  Members present 
included Carol Bowman, Darren Carlson, Dewey Swanson,  Jessica Syverson, Carol Anderson and 
Carol Sedgeman and  Jordan Johnson, school board liaison.   
 
Some highlights from the meeting are: 

•  Scholarship Night went smoothly.  Thanks to all who helped in any way. 
• The “Connections” labels were put on and the newsletters went in the mail on June 2nd 
• 27 teachers used their Warren DQ  Dilly Bar Certificates that were presented to the 

teaching staff for National Teacher Day in May. 
• Jessica Syverson and Darren Carlson are in charge of our entry in the Marshall County Fair 

Parade. 
• Raffle tickets are being sold –the drawings will be on July 21st during the golf scramble. 
• Both school buildings will be open for visitors/tours on Saturday July 22nd from 10 a.m.-1 

p.m. 
• Plans were made for our 18th annual golf scramble on July 21st.  Registration fee is $50.00 

and may be sent to PO Box 125 or one may register online at 
edfoundation@wao.k12.mn.us 

• Donations and memorials were approved 
• The next meeting will be July 12th at 5:30 in the WAO Multi-Purpose Room 

 
 


